
Well, it’s been a busy time since the cricket match way back in June. 
 
I’ve added JB’s match report to the website and created a link on the front page to it. 
 
Broadclyst videoed the match, there’s a link to the YouTube video on the Killerton front 
page for those who’d like to critique the playing styles.   
 
I’ve received lots of photos that have been added to the Gallery. 
 
Bill Hembry has been in contact and supplied a number of really brilliant photos. His third 
year dinner was held in Sir Richard’s flat. One of the photos shows Dickie and Lady Anne – 
and sitting next to Lady Anne … Dennis! The second photo from the same dinner includes 
Dorothy Thomas. It would seem that Dennis’ attitude to students was pretty consistent 
throughout his time at the Killerton. Bill relates that two students were “sent down” for 
climbing through Dennis’ bedroom window and covering him in foam from a fire 
extinguisher!  
 
Bill also sent a couple of names: Clive Ednet and Ray Goodswen. If anyone knows their 
contact details, can you drop me (or them) a line. 
 
Gary Page has added a cluster of photos from Killerton days and I’ve added them to “his” 
album in the gallery. 
 
Peter Cloke attended one of the open air events at Killerton and I’ve posted those pictures 
on the front page. 
 
Of course, just a reminder for you to “Save the Date”, our next match is already in 
Broadclyst’s fixture list  : Sunday 25th June 2017 - 2:00pm. 
 
Well, about it for now.  
 
Bestwishes. 
 
Steve 
 
 
 


